
 

 

Oak Class 2024/25 
Dear Parents 

Welcome back to school! The children looked smart and ready for a new year of learning. I look forward to all 
the fun activities and learning that Oak class will be doing this term. So, this is a breakdown of our learning 
this term… 

We have our exciting hook day 
coming up! 

On 24th September the children 
will be going on a trip to 
Sheringham and West Runton. 
More details to come soon. 

In English the children will be 
completing information text as 
well as diary entries and stories. 
The children will embed all the 
SPaG into their writing. 

The children will be reading two 
books this term. They will 
complete a novel study of Stig of 
the Dump and How to wash a 
wooly Mammoth. 

The children will 
be learning about 
Animal nutrition 
and the skeleton 
system. 

They will be 
finding out about 
different types of 
skeletons. 

The children will 
also be learning 
about the 
muscles in the 
human body and 
how we use them. 

In maths the children will be 
learning about place value and 
the four calculations. Addition, 
subtraction, multiplication and 
division. 

The children will also be focusing 
on their times tables. 

Our History topic is Through the 
Ages. The children will learn 
about the Stone Age through to 
the Iron Age. 

The children will research the 
way they lived, where they 
settled and how they 
progressed. They will have an 
understanding of paleolithic, 
Mesolithic and neolithic ages. 

In geography the children will be 
learning about our world. They 
will be researching the human 
features and physical features of 
different cities and countries 
around the world. They will use 
maps to locate places and use 
grid references. They will also 
learn about the different climate 
zones. 



 

The children will be learning 
how to play the recorder 
and they will learn how to 
read music. 

 In PSHE the children will be 
learning about: Being Me in 
my world. 

 

In Art the children will be exploring pottery with clay. They will 
learn different styles and patterns to create their beaker pots. 
They will be learning about colour theory and using water colours 
to create master pieces! 

 

In DT the children will be 
learning about healthy foods. 
The children will then use this 
knowledge to produce some 
delicious dishes in school. 

The children will be taught 
Spanish on a Wednesday 
with Mrs Sherriff. 

I know the children will have so much fun with their learning this term! 

If you have any questions about your child’s learning, please do contact the school office and I will 
arrange a time to talk. 

The homework sheet will be coming your way soon if your child would like some time in school to 
complete any of the tasks, please let me know. 

Thank you all and I will be in contact shortly about our trip! 

Best wishes from 

Mrs D’souza and the Oak Class Team 


